
                                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 

Interdisciplinary Centre for Global South Studies 
                                                                                                                                                                         
Universität Tübingen, Romanisches Seminar 
Wilhelmstrasse 50, 72074 Tübingen, Raum 228 Tel.: 
+49 (7071) 29-78477  
Fax: +49 (7071) 29-5861 
E-Mail:sekretariat.ibero@romanistik.uni-tuebingen.de 
E-Mail: sebastian.thies@uni-tuebingen.de 

 

                                                                                                                   
.                                                                             

Dear professors and students on behalf of the Interdisciplinary Centre for Global South Studies 

from the University of Tübingen we would like to inform that we have an exciting program for 

the CIVIS Summer School of 2022. The CIVIS Summer School “North-South Encounters”  of 

2022 is intitled “The Pluriverse: Challenges of Post Developmentalist Thought for Global” the 

Call for Applications (https://civis.eu/en/civis-courses/the-pluriverse-challenges-of-post-

developmentalist-thought-for-global-south-studies) has been published and is open for 

submissions till July 3th. We will do a small selection regarding the applications, and we will 

publish the accepted submissions on the second week of July. 

The CIVIS Summer School of 2022 will occur from 25.09.2022 to 01.10.2022. Attached to this 

letter is the official flyer with the current state of our program and the schedule of all our activities. 

We would like to ask you to circulate the flyer and link of our Call for Applications among your 

students. 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact our organizing staff Ana Clara Alves 

civissummerschoolgs@romanistik.uni-tuebingen.de or Esteban Morera esteban.morera-

aparicio@uni-tuebingen.de. 

We will be coming back in the next days with updates and more information on the travel 

arrangements of the participants. We look forward to welcoming you to the CIVIS Summer 

School 2022.   

 


